
This sample is a guide for
drawing conventions. It is not a
plan for construction.

Property lines with dimensions.
Setbacks , both existing and
proposed, with dimensions.
Building envelopes with
dimensions.
Elevation contours  both

existing and proposed, with
height labels.
Trees both private and street
trees.
Labels to clearly mark primary
dwelling, ADU, street name(s).

A
B

C

D

Sample Site Plan
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Sheet (drawing) information
including sheet number, sheet
name, scale, name of author, and
north arrow.
Project information  including
address and homeowner name.
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Grid lines labelled numerically
in the x-axis and alphabetically
in the y-axis.
Dimensions  with leading lines.
Room labels  including area.
Roof overhang  in dotted line.

Sample Floor Plan Sheet (drawing) information
including sheet number, sheet
name, scale, name of author, and
north arrow.
Project information  including
address and homeowner name.
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Building envelope  of all sides
of structure(s) associated with
the ADU, as well as the primary
dwelling.
Dimensions including width and
height.

Labels marking ADU and primary
dwelling.
Trees on property.

This sample is a guide for
drawing conventions. It is not a
plan for construction.
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E Sheet (drawing) information
including sheet number, sheet
name, scale, name of author, and

F
north arrow.
Project information  including
address and homeowner name.

Sample Elevations


